
Executive Summary 

Topic: SMARTBoard Purchase- Expedited Purchase 

Board Meeting Date: September 8, 2014 

 

Summary 

 

The Technology Department responded to an immediate request to purchase 10 Smartboards off 

of state contract pricing through Whitlock (Formerly Xerox Audio/Visual).  Quotes were 

provided and Dr. Clark wished to have the purchase expedited to guarantee installation as soon 

as possible.   

 

Recommended Motion 

 

That the Board of School Directors approves the quote from Whitlock for 10 SmartBoards under 

state contract price of $48,190.00.   
 


